
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                            
                                              
  

 

 

It has been another great week at Naburn, this week - if not a little quieter than usual! Our 

wonderful Year 5/6 children have been tackling daring and bold feats, as well as having so much 

fun, on their residential at Newby Wiske Hall. They're due back this evening at the usual pick-up 

time and just in time for Naburn Gala tomorrow!  

We will be flinging open the school gates tomorrow to welcome all visitors - please take part in our 

treasure hunt and collect your prize from us at our lovely school! We have a few games in the 

playground and a colouring table too  

Thank you all for attending our open evening last week - it was great to see you all and share what 

we've achieved.  

 

Fingers crossed for sunshine tomorrow and hope to see you then!  

 

School gates open 1pm -3.30pm Sat 29th June 

 
 

 

Celebration Winners

        

Attendance House Winners 

House Point Winners 

 

Our attendance this week is: 85.6% 

The National Average is: 94.2%

 

 

 

 

Wed 3rd July is Year 6 

transition day 

 
 

This week we have been reflecting on the pollution of Earth, 

what we can do to help clean up our oceans and the preserving 

of natural resources. 
 “The earth is the Lord’s and everything in it, the world, and                        

all who live in it.”       Psalm 24:1 

Don’t Forget! 

Naburn Gala is on tomorrow 1-4pm                                                        

It is bound to be a fun filled day with a kids/adults 

baking competition…a kids/adults images of Naburn 

photo competition… dog competition and much 

much more 



 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                   

                                                                           

                                                                                                  

                                                                                               

              

 

 

     

 

 

This week in English, we have 
been thinking about how to 
protect our seas and oceans 
from plastic pollution. We 
discussed what we could do to 
help such as picking up our 
litter and putting it in the bin 
as well as recycle, reduce and 
reuse plastic. We created 
persuasive posters to 
encourage people to protect 
our oceans and the creatures 
that live in them. Great work 
KS1!  

Our EYFS children got creative this week and made their very 
own submarine. They’ve had a great time using role play to 
pretend they were under the ocean in their blue submarine. We 
talked about what sea creatures they could see and practised 
taking it in turns to be the driver!  

 



 

 

 

                                         Willow class have been consolidating their knowledge of 

time this week. The children are becoming more and more confident at telling 

the time using an analogue clock. Please ask them the time whenever you get the 

chance so that they can practise! We have also been learning all about Stone Age 

cave paintings and have had a go at creating some of our own. In science, we are 

learning about the digestive system, starting with teeth, including identifying all 

the different teeth in our mouths. 

   

 



 

 

 

                                                  Y5 have worked hard all this week with Mrs Uttley focusing on time 

in Maths, teeth in Science and hunter gathering and cave painting in topic/art! Y6 had a fabulous 

Science trip to Fulford on Tuesday and, from Wednesday onwards, they (and Y5 Ayla) have been 

having an amazing experience on residential at Newby Wiske. They have faced their fears by 

scaling great heights; worked as a team to solve problems; built shelters and made fires in the 

woods; LOVED giant paddle boarding and archery and, as Mrs N writes this, still have balloon 

splash, zip wire and climbing to look forward to!! We're all going to need a restful weekend but 

what fun we've had and what superb ambassadors our children have been for Naburn school! 

         

      



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

A MESSAGE FROM KEITH HAYDEN – THE PROJECT COORDINATOR FOR THE KINGS GOSPELS 

 

OUR CITY FESTIVAL - Saturday 29th June, 11am - 4pm  at York Explore Library 

 

I would be grateful if you could let everyone at Naburn Primary School know about the following: 

 

I have just had confirmation that we can display the King's Gospels together with some of the 89 

illustrations and related photographs at York Explore Library this coming Saturday! 

 

An exact (printed) copy of the King's Gospels that we sent to HM King Charles III for the 

coronation is going to be on display for members of the public to see and read. 

 

This display on Saturday gives an opportunity for those who would like to see these unique 

handwritten York Gospels 2023.  Following the special event in April with the Lord Mayor at York 

Mansion House 

 

https://www.yorkpress.co.uk/news/24301199.york-marks-first-anniversary-king-charles-monarch/ 

 

 

most of the illustrations have since been on display at the Spurriergate Centre. 

 

At this week's event  - Our City Festival on Saturday from 11am until 4pm  -  there will also be 

a variety of other groups displaying their chosen items. The King's Gospels are expected to be in 

the Marriot Room. 

 

May I take this opportunity to say again how grateful I am for all those at your school - pupils. 

students and staff - who took part, and so helped to make this unique coronation gift possible. 

 

Thank you very much too for taking the time to consider this at short notice, especially at this 

busy time, and for your support. 

 

I hope that some from your school may be able to visit the King's Gospels stall at York Explore 

Library on Saturday, and look forward to meeting those who can come. 

 

 

https://www.yorkpress.co.uk/news/24301199.york-marks-first-anniversary-king-charles-monarch/

